
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
On Dec. 9, 2013, at 6:00 PM, the Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government will 
conduct a public hearing regarding the cable television franchise of Time Warner Cable. 
Pursuant to 47 USC 546, the hearing will afford the public appropriate notice and 
participation for the purpose of (A) identifying the future cable-related community needs 
and interests and (B) reviewing the performance of Time Warner Cable under its 
franchise.  
The hearing will be held at, Government Center, 200 E. Main St., Lexington, KY in the 
Council Chambers on the second floor. All interested parties will be given an opportunity 
to speak. Additionally, written comments can be sent to the attention of the 
Telecommunications Officer, Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government, 200 E. 
Main St. - 4th Floor, Lexington, KY 40507 or e-mailed 
commentoncablelexington@lexingtonky.gov. 
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